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The walking path around our lake will be worked on around mid-

September, depending on weather.  Signs will be posted at the 

entrances during the maintenance. Please do not enter the park 

or step on the path while work is being done and tar is drying.

YARD SIGN REMINDER
Our covenant states: 
No sign of any kind shall be displayed 

to the public view on the lots except: one 

professionally prepared sign advertising the lot for sale.

Halloween Trick or Treat – Cancelled for 2020:

In normal years, we would be announcing the date and time for Heather Lake 
Trick or Treat (usually the Sunday prior to DST). This year, health safety
guidelines are to limit the types of interactions involved in handing out candy. 
Regretfully, we are asking residents to avoid door to door Trick or Treat in 
Heather Lake this Halloween. 



Heather Lake Association Newsletter
February 2020

www.heatherlake.org

Current Board Members

Board Support

Email:  heatherlake.association@gmail.com

President Vacant

Vice President Virginia Ware (918) 289-1248

Treasurer Mike Smith (614) 833-2580

Secretary Vacant

Deed Restrictions Vacant

Parks & Common 
Grounds

Vacant

Parks & Common Grounds Support Tom Nutini

Architectural Review Board Susan Nutini, Ralph Buckland, Pat 
Martino

Website Don Hornbeck

Welcome to our new neighbors:
Darrin & Nikki Flick, Lot 49

Upcoming Board Meetings
Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next meeting is:

Thursday, Sept 14, 2020 at 6:30 PM  (Zoom)

Kindly notify a board member if you would like an invitation to the video call.

Contact Information Updates:

Please consider updating your contact information by sending your 
email address in an email to heatherlake.association@gmail.com.  
Homeowners with current emails in the board database receive 
notification messages when there are area watches or other concerns.
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